
 
 

       

Warrington RUFC Ltd AGM 

Monday 19th September 2022 at 7:30pm 

Meeting to be held at Grappenhall Sports Club, Stockton Lane, 

Grappenhall, Warrington, WA4 3HQ 

 

On behalf of Chair Lewis Nunn all current members of WRUFC Ltd are invited to attend.   

The nominations, received so far, for Board and Committee posts will be published within the next 

week, on the WRUFC Ltd website and displayed on the noticeboard in the Clubhouse.  This will be 

updated as and when nominations are received and taken down shortly before the meeting.  If 

anyone wishes to stand for any officer position, nominate or second someone, please send an 

email to secretary@warringtonrufc.co.uk 

 

The AGM will be a short meeting to vote on the committee officers for 2022-23 and authorise the 

accounts for 2021-22.  There will be a limited time for questions so it has been decided that any 

questions need to be email to the Club Secretary by 15th September 2022.  A questions and 

answers document will then be prepared to accompany the AGM. 

 

A limited number of papers will be available on the day for members. Members planning to attend 

who require hard copy of the papers - please contact the Club Secretary in advance and not less 

than 24 hours before the meeting. 

 

Any questions relating to membership should also be addressed in advance of 12th September 

2022 to the Club Secretary on the above email. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Website: www.warringtonrufc.co.uk 
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